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Please vote NO on the S2HC 1. Parks are for everyone, not just the unhoused. 2. This proposal
burdens the East Side of Portland Provide adequate temporary shelter beds so we can enforce NO
CAMPING laws. Give up on providing long term housing. Portland taxpayers do not have enough
money to provide for houseless from all over the region and country. Temporary short term housing
(adequate shelter space, no Cadillac apartments) are actually what is humane as it is an attainable
goal. 
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